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Meeting & Picnic

The annual HOA meeting and picnic was held on Saturday
September 9th at 4107 Meadowland Drive (the vacant
lot).  There were enough homeowners present that a vote
was able to be held for new board members. Please see
page 2 for a newly updated list of board members.
Congratulations to them! And a big thank you to Ally
Riggs and Joan Campbell who are stepping down from
their posts. Their work over the years is much appreciated. 
After the voting there was a neighborhood picnic with
snow cones and donuts for all. 

Fall Yard Sale & Give
Away Day 

Oct. 7   9:00-12:00

We love the fun of the holidays so
this year we will be giving out
prizes for the best decorated
homes for both Halloween and
Christmas. Be sure to check our
website and Facebook page for
details as the holidays draw near. 

HOLIDAY DECORATING

10/29 - Pumpkin Carving Contest-
Check the website and Facebook
page for details.

10/31- Trick or Treating

NEIGHBORHOOD
HALLOWEEN EVENTS

Whether you are looking to get rid of
things or find a new treasure we
hope you participate! Be sure to
check the Facebook page for
previews of what will be out!

New Website Coming Soon
www.countrysideprospect.com

At the annual meeting it was announced that a new
Countryside website is in the works and will be up and
running soon. 



New Trucks for Waste Management

Trash will continue to be picked up every
Thursday.  

Recycling will continue to be picked up every
other Wednesday.

The HOA meets bi-monthly on the 1st Tuesday of the
month. Our upcoming meetings are scheduled for
10/3 and 12/5 at 7:00pm.

Get in touch with the Countryside HOA
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In the coming months, Waste Management is switching to new automated trucks.
These new trucks will use large arms to pick up our 96 gallon trash and recycling
cans. Here are a few reminders to help with this transition.  

All items must be in the can.
Nothing placed next to the can will
be picked up. 
Be sure to place your cans at least
3' from all other objects as noted in
the diagram. 
Place wheels of cart towards your
house as indicated on the lid of
your cart. 
If you have questions or need a
new 96 gallon cart please reach out
to Waste Management directly 

Board Members 
President: Stephanie Weaver
Vice President: Linda Probus
Treasurer: Eric Welenken
Secretary: Katie Harkins
Member at Large:  Mike Schafer
Member at Large: Christian Mauzy
Welcome Team: Sarah Diffenderfer

Facebook
Search for the "Countryside Community Page"
Website: 
www.countrysideprospect.com
Next Door
Find Countryside on the Next Door App
Email
countrysideatprospect@gmail.com
Voicemail:
502-272-0174

 HOA Meetings
When? What can you do at an HOA meeting?

Meet neighbors and your board members
Keep up with neighborhood news  
Voice any  concerns or suggestions you may have
Review the HOA's financials and previous meeting's
minutes
Volunteer to better the neighborhood

North Oldham Fire Department on Highway 1793.
All Countryside residents are welcome to attend. 

Where?


